
 

 
 
16th October 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Students and Parents of Year 11 
 
Re: SBL Sixth Form Open Evening 
 
Further to recent communications, we are writing to remind you that our Sixth Form Open Evening is 
taking place on Thursday 24 October from 6-8pm. The evening will start with a presentation at 
6:00pm in the hall delivered by Dr Bassford, Headteacher, and Ms Eccleshall, Assistant Headteacher 
and Director of Sixth Form, along with speeches from some of our existing post-16 students. 
 
Following the presentation, students and parents will have the opportunity to tour our impressive 
new Sixth Form Centre and visit subject exhibitions of the wide range of A Level and level 3 
vocational subjects we offer. A range of staff will be on hand to provide information and answer 
questions, including Curriculum Leaders, post-16 teachers and members of the Sixth Form Team. 
Information will also be available about our engaging enrichment programme and the valuable 
opportunities we offer our students in the Sixth Form. Refreshments will be served in the common 
room throughout the evening. 
 
It would help our planning for the evening if you could complete the following online form: SBL 2024 
Sixth Form Open Evening Booking Form. If you don’t have chance to complete the form, then you 
are still very welcome to attend. 
 
We are really looking forward to welcoming you to the Sixth Form and giving you the opportunity to 
see how we have built on the strengths of our established post-16 provision to create a Sixth Form 
Centre of Excellence at SBL Academy. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Chantelle Eccleshall 
Assistant Headteacher and Director of Sixth Form 
 
 
Robin Bassford 
Headteacher 
 
 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/vgRWwAB9N5
https://forms.office.com/e/vgRWwAB9N5

